
I formally oppose the following development proposal:

Proposed Development that would severely impact bushland in the Narrabeen Lagoon 
Catchment

There is an application DA2019/1340 for a development on Meatworks Ave, Oxford Falls that 
will have an adverse impact on bushland. Meatworks Ave enters at the bottom left of the aerial 
photo. The original business of a waste disposal site has been altered to include industrial 
units. A number of industrial units have already been approved and are already being 
constructed. The business has now applied to construct yet more industrial units, with over 100 
parking spaces. There are no residential properties next to the proposed site so Northern 
Beaches Council has not notified anyone of this proposal and yet there are serious possible 
impacts for adjacent bushland that contains habitat for wildlife including threatened species.
Any objections or comments need to reach Northern Beaches Council before Feb 1, 2020.

Scott Reading, Collaroy 2097
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